
{member_name}, We are in the process of finishing our first Journal of the Rosacea Research & 
Development Institute, Vol. I, No. 1, and in need of volunteer proof readers. If you have the gift 
of finding errors in spelling, grammar, etc., please contact me immediately and explain why you 
would make an excellent proof reader. You will get credit as a proof reader in the journal and the 
satisfaction of being part of our first attempt at getting the public's and medical community's 
attention to our non profit organization. Joanne Whitehead, Ph.D., RRDi Board Member, has 
volunteered to work on our first journal as the editor. Kelli Ward, member, who designed the 
RRDi logo was hired to design our beautiful cover. All the articles were voluntarily contributed 
by one member, MAC members, and board members. We are all very proud of our first journal. 
If you are interested in being part of this as a proof reader, please contact: director@irosacea.org 
Explain why you should be chosen as one of our proof readers and what qualifications you have 
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